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Earth Day 2024

Thursday 18th April 2024
Dear Parents/ Carers,

As you may be aware, Monday 22nd April 2024 is international Earth Day.This is a global event
participating in raising awareness of the importance of protecting our planet and its natural
resources. Please follow the link for more details: https://www.earthday.org/

This year's theme is ‘Planet vs.Plastics’. We will be participating as a school on the afternoon of
Monday 22nd April with an assembly delivered by our school Eco Team and discussions
surrounding this year’s theme. As a school, we have already started recycling more plastics and
food waste at lunchtimes and want to continue to improve our school environment so we can
achieve the Eco-Schools green flag.

As part of our Eco-Schools action plan we have committed to improving the environment and
our school by keeping our school and school grounds litter free.

https://www.eco-schools.org.uk/ten-topics/litter/

To support this commitment for our school, we would like to encourage each child to pledge £1
as a contribution to new playground bins. These will remind us and help us to achieve a cleaner
school environment.

Thank you for your continued support.

Ms Biss & Mrs Hamilton
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